
HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 

                                                                                                                        18th September 2017   
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS - Monday 25th September 2017 
 
The school photographer will be visiting school on Monday to take portraits of all pupils in 
school. A small proof photograph will be sent home with your child to enable you to 
decide whether or not you wish to place an order.  Even though your child will have had a 
photograph taken, you are under no obligation to purchase a school photograph. 
 
All siblings in school will be photographed together as well.    
   
If you wish other children (e.g. pre-school) in the family to be included please come to the 
Dining Hall for 8.30 a.m.  for family photographs. 
 
Please complete the tear-off portion below only if you wish a family photograph to be 
taken (i.e. with siblings not attending Hookstone) and return to school by Friday 22nd 
September.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ann Wheatcroft 
Headteacher            
 
NOTE:  Please bring your own comb or brush 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS - Monday, 25th September 2017  
 
 
We would like a family photograph taken 
 
Name of Family: ________________________________________________________- 
 
Families please come to the Dining Hall for 8.30am with any pre-school children to be 
included. 
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